
 

 

8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

10/13/13 Letter addressed to Superintendent Gronseth and All School Board 

Members from Barbara Walcome, expressing her concerns that the 

District is not doing enough to prevent bullying.  Ms. Walcome 

encourages the District to develop a more effective anti-bullying 

program. 

 

11/05/13 Letter addressed to Duluth School Superintendent and Board 

Members from Anne Fleischman, writing on behalf of a 

neighborhood group interested in learning how they can be of 

assistance in reducing and eradicating bullying in the schools. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


